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1)

2)

We would like to request any information or documentation that would allow us to determine, or know,
the number of Remaining Relative applications (Subclass 115 and 835) that were queued between 31
May 2011 and 23 January 2013; and

A total of 1564 Remaining Relative visa applicants were assigned a queue date in the date range 31
May 2011 to 23 January 2013. This is based on data valid as at 31 March 2018.

We would like to request any information or documentation that would allow us to determine, or know,
the next release date for queued applications for the Remaining Relative visa (Subclass 115 and 835).

Given the volume of queued applications and the limited number of Remaining Relative visa places
available in the Migration Program, it has not been established yet when more recent queued
applications will be released for final processing.






